
 

 

 
 
 
  

SEAWAY NOTICE NO. 13 – 2015 
 
 
MOORING LINE SAFETY 
 
As a result of a recent incident at a Seaway lock during lockage operations, mariners are 
reminded of the potential of mooring lines parting/breaking during this type of operation.  
Mariners should exercise caution when mooring lines are used to secure and/or let-go ships 
during a lockage so that the safety of crew members and lock personnel is well protected. 
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